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26 January 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Wimbledon Chase Club (Happy Faces) 

You may remember a letter from the Chair of Governors in November explaining how the school 

will take over the operation of the existing after-school club provision (Happy Faces) from after the 

February half term. 
 

As the Chair noted in his letter, this will not ‘adversely impact any of our parents or students, nor the 

existing staff at Happy Faces who will transition across to the school’s new provision of the after-

school club. The existing waiting list for Happy Faces will also remain in place. Our goal is to make 

this transition as smooth as possible, ensuring that our children continue to flourish and enjoy their 

time with us after school.’ There are also some FAQs if you missed the letter.  
 

The after school provision will be called Wimbledon Chase Club from after February half-term. 
 

There will be some small obvious changes in how parents register and pay, but the children will 

continue to have the same excellent provision that Happy Faces has provided. 
 

Next week we will be sending out details to parents of children who will be attending Wimbledon 

Chase Club including how they will be invoiced and other administrative details.  

1) The invoicing system will be similar but with different details of how to pay (BACs, child care 

vouchers)  

2) Invoices will be issued in the week beginning 5th February  

3) There will be a Google Form to complete for registration with details of our terms and 

conditions 

4) Children will retain the places/days that they presently have 

5) Children on the waiting list will retain their position 
 

I hope that this answers any questions that you have about the transfer over, but if you do have any 

other queries please contact the School Office – wcps@wimbledonchase.merton.sch.uk  
 

Best wishes 

 
Mr. K. Ellis 

Headteacher 
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